
SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 
Diocesan Theme “Called for Holiness, the Saints Among us” 

Parish Theme “Encounter Christ. Share Him with Others.” 
 

Month of Mary 

 

Saturday, May 28th 
4:30 p.m. For the repose of the soul of Shirley Johnston 
by the Parish Pastoral Care Team 
For the intentions of all Mothers by the CWL 
Sunday, May 29th Sixth Sunday of Easter 
9:00 a.m. In celebration of Gable Berard Beaupre by the 
Berard Beaupre Family 
10:45 a.m. For the special intentions of the 
Parishioners by the Pastor 
Tuesday, May 31st 
7:00 p.m. For the repose of the soul of baby Brynn 
MacKinnon and the intentions of the Family by the 
James Family 
Wednesday, June 1st  
9:00 a.m. Liturgy of the word at STA 
 10:00 a.m. & 1:30 p.m. 
Thursday, June 2nd 
9:00 a.m. For the repose of the soul of Patricia Vonesch 
by the St. Thomas Staff & Students 
Friday, June 3rd 
9:00 a.m. For the repose of the soul of Helena Gartland 
by the St. Thomas Staff & Students 
Saturday, June 4th 
4:30 p.m. For the repose of the soul of Norm Duhamel 
by Patti & Ray St. Louis 
Sunday, June 5th  
9:00 a.m. For the special intentions of the Parishioners 
by the Pastor 
10:45 a.m. For the repose of the soul of Verda Neville by 

John & Ann Jackson  
 

Tony Petersen, Micheline Gray, 

Karina Grudzien, Shawn 

English, Paul Beaupre, Warren 

Hamm, Laura M., Monica 

Baker, Gilles Gauthier and 

Justin McKenna 

 

 

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 

May 22nd- $3590.56 

Thank you for your continued generosity to our parish. 

It is appreciated! 

 
New e-mail address for the Parish admin@olmm.ca 

Website: www.olmm.ca 

PASTOR’S CORNER 

Mark Lalonde and I have just returned from our 
mission trip to Honduras. In the next few weeks we will 
have an opportunity to share some photos and stories 
with you, and give you an update on the children we are 
sponsoring. For now, I would like to share another 
quote from Pope Benedict’s encyclical on social justice, 
Caritas in Veritate, on some of the causes of poverty and 
“underdevelopment” in other parts of the world. 

He writes: “Underdevelopment has an even 
more important cause . . . ‘the lack of brotherhood 
among individuals and peoples’ (Paul VI). Will it ever be 
possible to obtain this brotherhood by human effort 
alone? As society becomes ever more globalized, it 
makes us neighbours but does not make us brothers. 
Reason, by itself, is capable of grasping the equality 
between men and of giving stability to their civic 
coexistence, but it cannot establish fraternity. This 
originates in a transcendent vocation from God the 
Father, who loved us first, teaching us through the Son 
what fraternal charity is” (Caritas in Veritate #19). 

How true. It is God our Father who has made us 
brothers and sisters of one human family. This truth 
inspires all our social justice efforts and all our desires 
to help the poor. Thanks again for all the ways you show 
your love and solidarity with our poor brothers and 
sisters at home and abroad.                   In Christ, Fr. Tim 
 

 
ST. CATHERINE’S METCALFE 

New Sunday Evening Mass at 7:00pm at St. Catherine of 
Siena Parish in Metcalfe starting June 5th, 2011! The 
Saturday 5:00pm Mass is suspended until further notice. 
St. Catherine's Parish also has weekday Masses at 8:00 
am Monday through Saturday, except Thursdays. All are 
welcome! If you will be attending Mass on Saturday 
evening in another Parish, and would be willing to drive 
a parishioner from Metcalfe please call the St. 
Catherine's office at 613-821-3776. 
 

SPECIAL COLLECTION  
May 29th, 2011 for the Pope’s Pastoral Works is this 
weekend. Each year at this time, Canadian Catholics are 
asked to give generously to this papal collection, which 
is passed on to the Holy Father for his use among those 
stricken by natural disasters. 

mailto:admin@olmm.ca
http://www.olmm.ca/


MAY 29, 2011
 

THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 
Tuesday, May 31 - Adult Choir Practice 7:30 p.m., 
Pastoral Care Team Meeting 7:00 p.m. Hall 
Wednesday, June 1 - Small Christian Communities 7:30 
p.m.  
Thursday, June 2 – Youth Choir 6:00 p.m. 
Friday, June 3 -Small Christian Communities 9:30 a.m.-
Kitchen 
 

NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 
Tuesday, June 7- Adult Choir Practice 7:30 p.m.,  
Wednesday, June 8 - Small Christian Communities 7:30 
p.m.  
Thursday, June 9 – Youth Choir 6:00 p.m.,CWL Potluck 
and meeting 6:00 p.m. 
Friday, June 10 -Small Christian Communities 9:30 a.m.-
Kitchen 
 

PRAISE AND WORSHIP HOLY HOUR 
Come Worship the Lord at our next Praise and Worship 
Holy Hour, Friday, June 3rd, 7:00pm to 8:00pm.  Our 
brand new Youth Worship Band will be leading the 
Worship, along with Conor George, an experienced CCO 
Worship leader. We will be praying for the success of our 
door to door blitz on Sunday, June 5th, a time when we 
will be inviting our community out to our Parish Picnic 
and giving them general information about our Parish, 
such as mass times.  Come in great numbers! 
 

OLMM YOUTH 
JOURNEY TO THE FATHER CONFERENCE is coming!!! 
Enjoy amazing live music that uplifts your spirit. 
Hear speakers who understand your hopes and your 
fears. They speak straight from their hearts. Make peace 
with the Father and feel that peace in your life. 
Experience your faith in an exciting new way. 
Meet other teens just like you. When, where? 
July 15-17, 2011 St. Raphaels, Ontario (between Ottawa 
and Montreal) Contact Brenda Sliva 613-443-9469 or 
Brad Reid at 613-443-3269 for more details. 
 

SILENT AUCTION AND BAKE SALE 
Please join our Parish youth as they fundraise for the 
World Youth Day trip to Spain and Jani Chartrands work 
with NET this year. They are collecting donations for a 
silent Auction and bake sale to be held on June 4 & 5th. 
Contact Elizabeth Tanguay  445-1313 
 

SPIRITUAL LIBRARY 
  Please remember to sign out all items from the library 
before taking anything home. We are missing some items 
and they have not signed out. OLMM is blessed to have a 
library and volunteers to run it, please be thankful. 

 
ALMS BOX 

Donations for the months of April, May & June will be to 
St. Patrick’s Home in Ottawa. Thank you for your 
generosity! 
 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 
Congratulations to Lindsay Lovenuk from St. Thomas 
Aquinas, the 2011 recipient of the CWL Student Bursary. 

 
PARISH PICNIC 

 June 12, 2011 at 3:00 p.m. in the Church parking lot. 
Come out to our Parish Picnic rain or shine. Music, 
special games, bingo and pulled pork BBQ. Bring a lawn 
chair and enjoy great company with fellow 
Parishioners. All Are Welcome! 
 

OTTAWA DIOCESE 
Why a New Mass? 
The Churchʼs liturgy is constantly adapting to present 
our faith and spiritual practices more authentically as 
our culture continues to change. These adaptations 
reflect the timeless truths of our faith and our liturgical 
heritage while remaining true to the language, faith and 
liturgy of the Roman Catholic Church. The current form 
of the Mass that we celebrate in English has remained 
unchanged since it was first implemented over 30 years 
ago. With the lessons we learned since its 
implementation, and paying attention to the best 
translation practices available to us today, we have a 
new opportunity to express what the Church believes. 
The New Missal uses language which is not only closer to 
the original prayers (many of which are over 1,000 years 
old) but also reflects a more ʻformalʼ or dignified way of 
addressing Almighty God. The New Missal also includes 
changes made to the Calendar of Saints with the addition 
of many new saints, including our Canadian St. Brother 
André! We do not often think of it, but there is indeed a 
“Roman” Catholic way of praying. With a distinctive 
liturgical style that is true to our heritage and our way of 
worshipping God going back close to two thousand years, 
the New Missal will be an opportunity for all of us to 
encounter the Roman Catholic Mass again for the first 
time. 

OTHER INFORMATION 
 

UNDER THE SON! The biggest retreat for Ottawa's 
Catholic Youth all year!  Saturday, June 25 at St. Monica’s 
Parish for Grades 9-12 (entering and leaving). Don't miss 
this event of FUN outdoors! Games, Food, Worship, 
Speakers, Mass, Adoration and Friends you'll never 
forget!  Info: contact Ted (613-738-5025 ext 231); 
(thurley@archottawa.ca). 
  

mailto:thurley@archottawa.ca

